
October 13, 2020 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Cecil Blum, Chairman presiding. All Members were present. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

On motion, the Board recognized claims for the Public Health Department and approved claims for all other departments. 

 The Board approved the following Underground Utility Permits: 

No. 20-33 – Iowa Flood Center, University of Iowa – installation of a flood gauge on the K Ave. bridge crossing he 

Boyer River. 

 The Board met with Jake Langholz, IT Director for an IT Update. 

A motion was made by Vogt, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the bid from Miracle Mudjacking Company for the West 

Courthouse Parking Lot Maintenance. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for September 2020. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:58 o’clock A.M. 
 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


